Jessica Poon (7B)

Hard work needed to keep ranking


It is inspiring to hear that Hong Kong has been ranked second on urban competitiveness among 50 cities in a recent World Economic Forum survey.


The survey looked at the quality of public institutions, technological and innovation environments and economic situation of each country.


However, maintaining a high ranking is not an easy task. We should not be too proud, but instead work harder to maintain our standing.


I believe our community has great potential to take first place.
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